

Geneva Community Unit School District 304

227 North Fourth Street Geneva, IL 60134

ACCEPTANCE OF DONATION

RE: Gifts, Grants, and Bequests

Dear Williamsburg Elementary School PTO,

Thank you for your contribution to Geneva Community Unit School District 304. In accordance with Board Policy 8:80 for Gifts, Grants, and Bequests, at its May 9, 2022 Board meeting, the Board of Education accepted and acknowledged your donation of the following items and values:

- \$800 in support of A/E
- \$800 in support of Art
- \$500 in support of Music
- \$500 in support of PE
- \$500 in support of the Reading Team
- \$500 in support of SSO Team
- \$400 in support of the Technology Department
- \$4,800 in support of K-5 Grade-level Teams
- \$2,000 in support of LMC
- \$1,800 in support of Outdoor Ed
- \$200 in support of Safety Patrols
- \$300 in support of Leader in Me
- \$1,000 in support of Kids in Need
- \$6,345 in support of four water bottle filling stations
- \$2,500 in support of field trips
- \$1,800 in support of Broadcast Padcaster

Pursuant to Board Policy 8:80, the estimated value of your donation is \$24,745.00. This estimate is subject to change upon receipt by the School District of your donation. The Board of Education greatly appreciates your donation.

Sincerely,

The Board of Education of Geneva Community Unit School District 304

Secretary,

Board of Education, Geneva CUSD 304